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Office of the Chancellor

MEMORANDUM
To:

Pastors and recipients of the Diocesan Weekly Mailing
From:

Father James Bartoloma
Date:

July 31, 2018
Re:

Bulletin advertisement and bus reminders for the Diocesan Marian Pilgrimage 



Kindly remember to publish the bulletin advertisement for the Diocesan Marian Pilgrimage which you are receiving in the Weekly Mailing.  For your convenience, it is being made available both in English and in Spanish.

Also, if you make changes to the advertisement, please be sure to include the contact information for your parish’s Pilgrimage Coordinator or that those interested can call your parish office for information on bus transportation.  
The Pilgrimage will take place on Saturday, October 13, 2018.  If your parish has not already made arrangements for bus transportation, please do so through your preferred bus company or by contacting Donna Bracaglia of CDL Tours to reserve a motor coach.  
Her telephone number is (856) 939-1769.  
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